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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref. No. - Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.25 Date- 08/01/18
To: Parents EYP Stage-2 to Senior Kg

From: The Principal

Subject: School Fees for the Academic Year 2018-19 (Kindergarten to Class 11)

Dear Parents,
Greeting and Wish You a Happy New Year!

This is in reference to the school’s approach regarding collection of fees for the academic year 2017-18
as well as for academic year 2018-19 in context of the fee regulation policy annnounced by the
government.

The school has in circulars dated 05.04.2017 and 11.04.2017 made its position clear on its intent to
comply with the Fee Regulation process announced by the government. The school has also applied to
the Fee Regulation Committee in May 2017. However we are yet to receive any decision by the fee
regulation committee. This matter has also undergone litigation and this may be prolonged further.

The school intends to continue its on-going activities without diluting the focus on quality and
excellence in every aspect. Hence we have decided to continue with our current norms regarding fees
and its collection, in order to facilitate the functioning of the institution. Once the legal process is fully
concluded, we will be making necessary adjustments in order to comply with the regulations.

We also believe that this issue has the potential to create an unnecessary divide between all constituents,
such as the school, the parents and the authorities. As joint stakeholders in shaping the future of our
children, we must all work together in harmony and through dialogue. With this goal, the school
proposes to hold an open meeting for all parents as per the details below.

Date: 12" January 2018 (Friday)

Time: At 4:30 pm

Venue: Redbricks — Satellite Campus

Meeting Facilitators: Principals (Pre-school, Primary, Senior School) and Management
Representative

This forum may be used by parents to share their views and concerns, and better understand the -
school’s perspective. We hope to continue to receive your support in the school’s quality functioning
and growth, as always.

Regards,

5. ChRakuoal ;

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty
The Principal - Preschool
Redbricks School



